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Every week, trustees are kept very busy supporting schools and students, as well as 
representing district interests in the community. The following is a summary of the most recent 
trustee activities on behalf of the district. 
 
Trustees attended events at the following schools: 
 

 Earl Marriott Secondary Spring Pow wow 

 Greeted Canada 150 Students at Panorama Heights Secondary. Students are spending 
a week in the Lower Mainland 

 A celebration luncheon at Lord Tweedsmuir Secondary honouring the successes of the 
basketball teams 

 Berkshire Park Elementary Celebration 150 

 Johnston Heights Secondary Grad Transitions 

 Tour of SAIL K-7 Program at Brookside Elementary; and 

 Trustees attended the Vimy Centennial Commemorative Celebration at L. A. Matheson 
Secondary. Lieutenant Governor Judith Guichon and MLAs Amrik Virk and Peter 
Fassbender were in attendance 

 
Trustees attended the following District events and events in the community: 
 

 The UBC presentation on the latest Early Development Index data for Surrey hosted by 
Children’s Partnership held at the Resource and Education Centre 

 Annual South Fraser Regional Science Fair at Kwantlen Polytechnic University, Surrey 
Campus 

 Pakistan Day Celebration 

 District Dance Festival at the Bell Centre; and 

 Trustees toured the District Facilities Centre 
 
Trustees participated in several meetings: 
 

 Board/CUPE Liaison Meeting 

 Budget Committee 

 Elementary Principal Selection Committee 

 Elementary Vice Principal Selection Committee 

 iDEAS 36 Meeting; and 

 Montessori Advisory Committee 
 

Trustees attended the Ministry announcement of funding support for the new Clayton North 
Elementary School targeted to be completed by 2020. The Minister of Education and the MLAs 
were in attendance for the event. 


